
Vacation Bible School June 8-10, 2022 
Provided by Our Savior’s Lutheran Church, Trinity Lutheran Church, and Faith Lutheran Church 

 
 

• Vacation Bible School will be held on June 8th, 9th, and 10th and 
we are excited to welcome some of the staff from Red Willow AND 
Park River Bible Camp! 
 

• VBS will be split into two groups: Preschool and Day Camp.  The 
preschool group will consist of children starting kindergarten in the 
fall of 2022 and 2023.  The Day Camp group will consist of children 
in grades 1-6 as of August 2022.  Day Camp will run from 9am-3pm 
on the 8th and 9th, and 9am-noon on the 10th.  Preschool will run 
from 9-11:30am on the 8th and 9th and 9am-noon on the 10th. 

 
• We will conclude with a family program involving both VBS groups 

on the 10th at 11:30am in the sanctuary.  All are invited to attend to 
see what the kids have learned! 

 
• Lunch will be provided to the Day Camp kids at 11:30am on Wednesday and Thursday and at 

11am on Friday.  Lunch will be provided for the Preschool kids at 11am on Friday only. 
 
 

• VBS is FREE thanks to the continued support of our 
amazing congregations!  You are welcome to make copies of 
this registration form and bring a friend or share with others 
who may be interested!  Extra copies will also be available on 
the mailboxes outside the church office, on the bulletin board 
outside the youth room, or on our website at oursaviorsvc.org.  
Please be sure to fill the registration form out completely! 
 
• Registration forms are DUE BY MAY 16th and can be 
dropped off in the box marked “VBS FORMS” at the church 
office or mailed to the church at 138 3rd St NW in Valley City, 
ND  58072, marked “Attention: Kyla Fetsch.” 
 
• Volunteers are needed in the following areas: rotating 
with groups of preschoolers in case of bathroom breaks, etc (no 

teaching required), or sitting in on the Day Camp with the older kids for supervision purposes.  
This volunteer opportunity is open to adults as well as any youth entering 7th grade in the fall or 
older!  Please contact Kyla Fetsch if you are interested in helping out with either of these areas! 

 
 

If you have any questions at all, please contact me at 701-840-4540 or at kylaoslc@outlook.com.  
We are going to have a great time as always and I hope you will join us! 

 
 

Together in Faith, 
Kyla Fetsch and the OSLC Education Committee 


